
PUBLIC NOTICE 
The City of Beloit will receive formal 
sealed proposals until 12:00 PM on 
April 18, 2022, in the office of the City 
Clerk/Treasurer, 100 State St., Beloit, 
WI for PROPOSAL FOR TACTICAL 
BODY ARMOR under the terms and 
conditions of the proposal packet. The 
term of the contract will be agreed to 
upon selection as illustrated in the 
proposal. 
All proposals are to be received by the 
City Clerk/Treasurer in a sealed 
envelope clearly marked “PROPOSAL 
FOR TACTICAL BODY ARMOR”  
prior to the time and date for receipt of 
proposals indicated in this 
advertisement, or prior to any 
extension thereof issued to potential 
vendors. Proposals are to be 
addressed to: City of Beloit 
Clerk/Treasurer’s Office, 100 State 
Street, Beloit, Wisconsin, 53511.  Any 
proposals received after 12:00 PM on 
April 18, 2022, or improperly marked, 
will not be considered. All proposal 
prices shall be firm once submitted 
and may not be withdrawn for a period 
of 60 days. 
Proposal packets are available on the 
City’s website at www.beloitwi.gov. 
The City reserves the right to reject 
any and all proposals, or to accept the 
proposal deemed most advantageous 
to the City. The City shall bear no 
responsibility for costs incurred by the 
respondents in preparation of the 
proposals. 
For further information, contact 
Captain Daniel Molland at the Beloit 
Police Department at (608)364-6812 
or by email at mollandd@beloitwi.gov   
Daniel Molland 
Captain of Administration  
Beloit Police Department  
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